
ROAD	TRAFFIC	REGULATION	ACT	1984

SECTION	14(2):	EMERGENCY	TEMPORARY

PROHIBITION	OF	ALL	TRAFFIC	(VEHICLES,	PEDESTRIANS	AND	CYCLISTS)

U2995	UDALE	STREET,	U2558	LADIES	WALK,	AND,	U2559	TIFFIN	LANE,
WORKINGTON

Notice	is	hereby	given,	that	because	of	the	likelihood	of	danger	to	the	public,	as	a	result	of	the
dangerous	condition	of	a	building	adjacent	to	the	roads,	Cumbria	County	Council	hereby
prohibits	the	passage	of	all	traffic	(i.e.	vehicles,	pedestrians	and	cyclists)	along	the	following
lengths	of	road;

i)	U2558	Ladies	Walk,	Workington	from	a	point	approx.	70	metres	south	east	of	its	junction	with
Speedwell	Lane,	extending	in	a	south	easterly	direction	for	a	total	distance	of	approx.	35
metres;	and

ii)	U2559	Tiffin	Lane,	Workington,	from	its	junction	with	Pow	Street,	to	its	junction	with	Ladies
Walk;	and

iii)	U2995	Udale	Street,	Workington,	from	a	point	approx.	45m	west	of	its	junction	with	the
U2662	Udale	Street,	extending	in	a	westerly	then	southerly	direction	for	a	total	distance	of
approx.	35m.​

This	second	notice	will	be	in	force	for	a	period	of	up	to	21	days	from	16th	March
2021,	as	and	when	the	relevant	signs	are	displayed.	

It	is	likely	that	after	this	time	we	will	follow	this	with	a	Temporary	18	months	Order.

There	is	no	suitable	alternative	route	available	for	vehicles.

Suitable	alternative	routes	for	pedestrians	and	cyclists	are	available	as	follows:

U2558	Ladies	Walk:	Suitable	alternative	routes	for	pedestrians	and	cyclists	will	be	available	via
the	unrestricted	sections	of	Ladies	Walk,	the	A596,	U2662	Udale	Street,	Pow	Street	and
Speedwell	Lane.

U2559	Tiffin	Lane:	via	the	unrestricted	section	of	Ladies	Walk,	Pow	Street	and	Speedwell	Lane.

U2995	Udale	Street:	via	the	unrestricted	sections	of	Udale	Street,	and	Pow	Street

Nothing	in	this	Notice	shall:

1.	 Have	the	effect	of	preventing	at	any	time	access	for	pedestrians	to	any	premises	situated
on	or	adjacent	to	the	roads,	or	to	any	other	premises	accessible	for	pedestrians	from,	and
only	from	the	roads;	and

2.	 Apply	to	personnel	or	vehicles	being	used	in	connection	with	any	repair	works.

	

Any	queries	to	the	Highways	Hotline	0300	303	2992	or	email
TTRO.west@cumbria.gov.uk,	quoting	the	reference	AL21-172

16	March	2021
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